
SUMMARY WORKSHOP 2: RES – Rotarian European Stars 

The group of Workshop 2 has reviewed what was good and what could be improved in the 
RES organization. 

Good things: 

1. the Seminario lodging solution where they all had the opportunity to be together. 

2. The interaction in between the youths 

3. The program 

Things to avoid or to improve: 

1. No video conferences. Poor audio and very little interaction 

2. Managing the group after the meeting – no activities have been done. 

3. Increase the range of ages of the youths  the first three years of university instead 
of the first year only. 

Conclusions: 

1. In order to start the Alumni group we need to have, for each country, a first physical 
meeting with the youths to explain what we intend to do. This need to be done within 
mid of November 

2. We will use the alumni as referral for the next meeting to propose candidates. This 
will make them main PR of the event. 

3. We will have an Instagram page (it has been created in the meantime  
 RES.rotaryeuropeanstars) as the meeting point for the Alumni and as the mean of 
communication on social networks for the RES project. 

4. Maria, Jean Marc and Alexander are going to prepare the new manifesto to start the 
recruiting of the 30 people for next year meeting in Stuttgart. The goal is to have the 
document ready for the end of the year. It will be published on a specific web page of 
the RY-core website and on Instagram. It will also be spread to all the clubs in the 
CORE area 

5. A specific e-mail to set up for this project: res@ry-core.eu has been created. 

6. A specific person has been assigned for this project in each country: Maria Venturini 
for Italy, Alexander Manko for Germany and Jean Marc Boucharot for France. 
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